R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-771-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Terence Kennedy

<Terencekennedy9944@att.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 8:01 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Terence Kennedy

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # $^{1-772-}$

inerriauit, John	
From: Sent: To: Subject:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Gary Block <niteowlrx@yahoo.com> Wednesday, January 15, 2014 7:31 AM Therriault, John Public Comment Supporting R2012-023</niteowlrx@yahoo.com></act@fwwatch.org>
Jan 15, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
	outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain ntrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 that following:	t must be preserved include the
- · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	nust provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) ivestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and t	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application requ livestock waste.	irements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area required discharges and other problems.	irements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempor	rary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pesurface waters.	ollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ng rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Gary Block	

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-773-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Rick Schoenfield

<rschoenfield@aol.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 7:31 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Rick Schoenfield

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-774-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Greg Bok

<greg.bok@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 7:30 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Greg Bok 97 S Ash St Ventura, CA 93001-2919 (616) 516-1404

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-775-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Walter Bruun <w-

bruun@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 7:01 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Walter Bruun

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-776-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Walter Bruun <w-

bruun@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 7:00 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Walter Bruun 518 Kenilworth Ave Glen Ellyn, IL 60137-4445 (999) 999-9999

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-777-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jaclyn Olson

<jaclynzawacki@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 6:31 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jaclyn Olson

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-778-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Julie Reed

<hogggrider@ameritech.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 6:30 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Julie Reed 695 Edinburgh Ln West Dundee, IL 60118-3338 (847) 836-7305

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-779-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Steven Serikaku

<steve1570.ss@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 5:00 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Steven Serikaku

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-780-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Leanne Primrose-Brown

<leanne.pb@comcast.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 3:30 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Leanne Primrose-Brown

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-781-

Therriault, John

From:		

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Ross Cavanagh

<rosscavanagh@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 3:30 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Ross Cavanagh

60660

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-782-

Therriault, John

rom:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org></act@fwwatch.org>	on behalf of Ross Cavanagh
10111.	1000 a Water Water vace mwater org-	on benan or noos caranag.

<rosscavanagh@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 3:30 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Ross Cavanagh

60660

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-783-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Susan Osada <lilsuzg32

@aol.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 2:30 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Susan Osada

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-784-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jennifer Richardson

<jenn.richh@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 2:00 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Richardson

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-785-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Artemis Asproyerakas

<artemislais@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 1:35 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Artemis Asproyerakas

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-786-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lynne Rooney-Katsma

<laroonkat@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 1:33 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Lynne Rooney-Katsma

60543

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-787-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Susan Jensen

<tomsuejensen@ameritech.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 1:32 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Susan Jensen 73 Crystal Ridge Dr Crystal Lake, IL 60012-3502 (815) 479-0117

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-788-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of John Cervantes

<jmc102@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 1:32 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

John Cervantes 6835 N Wolcott Ave Chicago, IL 60626-3113 (773) 338-9262

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-789-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Judith Parker

<judypar05@aol.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 1:32 AM

То:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams. These measures are especially important to prevent an e-coli outbreak.

Sincerely,

Judith Parker 1024 Pfingsten Rd Glenview, IL 60025-2519 (847) 729-4920

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-790-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Linda Broderick-Hreno

<lawbroderick27@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 1:31 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Linda Broderick-Hreno

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-791-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of herbert zinn <hz@ripco.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 1:30 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

herbert zinn

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-792-

Therriault, John

From: Food &

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Richard Bartkowicz

<richbart7078@att.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 1:30 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Richard Bartkowicz

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-793-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jeanette Ingrasci

<jingrasci@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 9:30 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Jeanette Ingrasci 3905 Central Ave Western Springs, IL 60558-1127 (708) 246-5601

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-794-

Therriault, John

=	Food O. Motor Motob	reat@franctch ones	on habilf of Marilum Crait
From:	Food & Water watch	<act@fwwatcn.org></act@fwwatcn.org>	on behalf of Marilyn Smit

<marilyn.smit@m45.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 9:01 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Smit

61032

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-795-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Sr. Glenna Czachor

<justicepeace@wheatonfranciscan.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 9:00 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Sr. Glenna Czachor PO Box 667 Wheaton, IL 60187-0667

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-796-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Frank Raguso <frank.raguso@sarcom.com></frank.raguso@sarcom.com></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Wednesday, January 15, 2014 9:32 AM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 15, 2014	
e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e	
Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St.	
Chicago, IL 60601	
J	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
o	e rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-0 following:	023 that must be preserved include the
	mits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) pe of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency o	of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application livestock waste.	n requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production are discharges and other proble	ea requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, ems.
Tightening regulation of t	emporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, surface waters.	, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	scape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the estrong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Frank Raguso	

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-797-

Therriault, John

From:	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of David Lang <djlang787

@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:01 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

David Lang

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-798-

Therriault, John

From:		

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of pat matz <pmatz3

@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:02 AM

То:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

pat matz

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-799-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Scott Sebastian

<scottjsebastian@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:03 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Scott Sebastian

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-800-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sithfredo Rivera

<adidasboy_il@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:03 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Sithfredo Rivera

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-801-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Dianna Uchida

<djuchida@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 10:30 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Perhaps these measures will also encourage thinking along the pathways to finding safe ways to deal with animal waste and chemicals.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Dianna Uchida 5436 S Kimbark Ave Apt B Chicago, IL 60615-5284 (773) 493-2517

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-802-

Therriault, John

memaur, John	
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Nick Salerno <snsalerno@gmail.com></snsalerno@gmail.com></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Wednesday, January 15, 2014 11:03 AM
То:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 15, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault	
100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
	s outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain entrated Animal Feeding Operations.
Specific aspects of R2012-023 the following:	at must be preserved include the
- -	nust provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) ivestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency of and	tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application requirestock waste.	uirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production area requ discharges and other problems.	uirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
Tightening regulation of tempo	rary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the P surface waters.	ollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
•	and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the ng rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Nick Salerno	

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # ¹-803-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Amanda Summers

<amsummers@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 11:03 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Amanda Summers

R2012-023, FILED 1/15/14 - COMMENT # 1-804-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Chris Hudson

<risingfrequency@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 11:30 AM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 15, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Chris Hudson 9436 S Racine Ave Chicago, IL 60620-3620